
Wednesday, December 11, 2019 
5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

NBT Bank of Oneonta
One Wall Street

Oneonta, New York 13820

Join us as we celebrate the holiday season.
Holiday refreshments and hors d'oeuvres will be served.

RSVP by Wednesday, December 4 to Kathryn Dailey 
from the Otsego County Chamber of Commerce 

at 607.432.4500 or Kathryn@otsegocc.com

Holiday Celebration
You're invited to the NBT Bank and 

Otsego County Chamber of Commerce

Member FDIC

Insurance products offered through NBT Insurance Agency  
and its insurance carriers and brokers:

Are Not A Deposit  |  Are Not FDIC Insured 
Are Not Insured by any Federal Government Agency 

Are Not Guaranteed by the Bank  |  May Go Down In Value




